
Notice to Competitors 2 – Issued 29 June 2021 1400. 

Good afternoon Sabot Friends, 

 As you are no doubt aware, Townsville is in lockdown from 6 pm tonight until 6 pm 

Friday night. Obviously, this will affect the Sabot Nationals, though we still hope and are 

planning to hold the event if the lockdown is lifted Friday night. Further details of this 

will be communicated later this evening. We thank you for your patience while 

we weather yet another storm and wish you and your loved ones all the best. 

 Warm regards 

 The NQSA Team 

 


